
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 16, 2003 

 
TRAFFIC CALMING – FIRGLEN RIDGE 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
That staff be directed to hold a public meeting with residents of Firglen Ridge to address traffic 
calming measures on that street. 
 
And that staff report back to a Committee of the Whole meeting in September with findings. 
 
And that applicable costs come from the Traffic Calming budget. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this recommendation is to review the increase of vehicle traffic through Firglen 
Ridge. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A number of residents on Firglen Ridge have requested that staff address the very serious 
speeding problem on Firglen Ridge, which has contributed to a number of accidents occurring on 
the street.  This is due in part to the increase of vehicles from the Woodbridge Highlands area 
that are using Firglen Ridge as a through way. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 


